11/26/2014 Web-site Committee minutes

There was no website committee meeting held this month. There was general consensus not to meet due to a snow storm.
There were not any pressing issues that needed immediate attention.

The agenda items for December’s meeting will be as follows,
1) Presentation of edits to the website pamphlet from Mary, and any other related discussions such as copywrites, GSO etc.

2) Change of wording of the website disclaimers (see item#7 of Sally’s flier suggestions) which reads,

«“
Instead of “Area 31 is not responsible for the contents of the following links”, perhaps consider something like

These links take you to other sites where you will find useful information. Please be aware, though, that the Area 31

n
General Service Committee is responsible only for the content and policies of its own site.

3) 2015 possible agenda items
Mobile site capability
Spanish language
Chat space
Marquee

(See also, Jenny’s Fall Assembly notes for other possible agenda items)

Our next committee meeting will be December 17, 2014 (This is moved from Decz24th)



